Pension Plan ¢ Benefit Plan

SEPTEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER

During the past 24 months, the Plan Office has been busy working towards Electronic
Data Interchange (EDI). We are hopeful to have our new system implemented in 2023.
Please continue to watch for this very important event and news announcement.

If you have not already done so, please provide your financial banking information to the
Plan Office as cheques for claim payment will be discontinued by November 1, 2022.

We remain open at the Plan Office and continue to take all necessary precautions to
ensure a safe environment.

We remain available by phone, email or should you prefer, we are happy to virtually meet
with you in the event you need further information. Should you wish to meet in person,
please do not hesitate to contact us to set up an appointment.

Please watch for our news section in the next Teamsters Local Union No. 31 newsletter.. ..

Sincerely,

Kelly Nicholson, Plan Administrator on behalf of the Board of Trustees.
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